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Patient Safety Organisation Listed by US Government

The ECRI Institute Patient Safety Organisation has been officially listed by the US Department of Health and Human Services as a federal
Patient Safety Organisation under the Patient Safety and Quality Improvement Act of 2005. ECRI Institute Patient Safety Organisation will serve
nationwide as a PSO directly for providers, hospitals, and health systems as well as provide support services to state and regional PSOs.
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